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To whom it may concern

Considering the high vaccination rates and the mildness of the omnicron variant, is it now time
to stop the restrictions, discrimination and fear mongering? Why is the Queensland government
considering extending their powers of emergency? | am very concerned by the prospect of the
Queensland Chief Health Officer being granted an extention of these broad sweeping powers.
All the evidence suggests that the emergency is over. The vaccination mandates are unlawful
and it is time for the government to step back and allow people to take back their freedoms and
live peacefully enjoying the dignity that comes with being part of the human race. It should
never be the governments job to force performance and to coerce people into medical
treatment they do not want. Each Individual has the right to bodily autonomy and it is NOT the
governments responsiblity to make sure everyone is healthy. (If they took that seriously they
would ban fast food outlets, wouldn’t they?)

The Queensland Government's response to the covid situation has already wrecked havoc upon
the state of Queensland. | believe the emergency powers should under no circumstances be
extended and | would appreciate your support in this matter. | repeat: The emergency is over!

Thank you for taking the time to consider my submission.
Yours sincerely

Brian Steele.
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